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Comments: I recommend the forest plan not permit cattle grazing on the forest. It is bad for deer and elk when

cows eat the browse. The cattle manure on trails and in and around water sources is disgusting and likely a

public hazard.

 

I also recommend motorized use be limited. There are far too many UTV/ATV/OHV or whatever you want to call

them. The only people who should be driving such vehicles are seniors and the disabled. They go too fast on the

roads and create dusty conditions. Some of these idiots are driving camouflaged vehicles dressed in camouflage

and are very difficult to see, very dangerous.

 

I also recommend eliminating commercial shuttles for the mountain bikers. There is too much traffic for these

vehicles to be going up and down constantly. There are too many of the mountain bikers on the trails and roads it

is very dangerous.

 

I recommend the feds take charge of wildlife management from the state. I think the feds actually have the

authority to manage the wildlife and not the state. I think we can have healthier populations of deer (CWD) if we

reintroduce some predators like the wolf and grizzly bear, without these species it is a fake forest managed just

for ranchers and lazy OHVer's who should be hiking.

 

 


